
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Good Afternoon, Ms. Barker. 

Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk 
Monday, January 4, 2021 2:24 PM 
'Deborah Barker' 
Consumer Contact 
RE: Docket NO. 20200226-SU 

CORRESPONDENCE 
1/4/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 00220-2021 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200226, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you! 

Toni Hover 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-6467 

-----Original Message-----

From: Deborah Barker <deborahbarker.db@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, December 31, 2020 9:55 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket NO. 20200226-SU 

Attention Public Service Commission: 

I am a property owner within the proposed service area outlined in the above referenced docket no. 20200225-SU. I am 
requesting that you place me on your email list to receive updates on any action taken on Environmental Utilities 
application. I also wish to receive notification of informal meetings, FAW notices, and all recommendations and final 
orders issued by the Commission. 

Please forward all communication to the attention of Deborah Barker at deborahbarker.db@gmail.com. 

Thank you. 
Deborah Barker 
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